[image: image1.jpg]



Cash Free Policy
Policy Statement

In order to minimise the safety/security risks of holding and depositing large amounts of cash at the centre, the only method for payment of fees is via direct debit.

Cash payments will continue to be accepted for fundraising purposes, although a cheque or direct deposit is preferred where possible. 

Rationale
Meruka aims to provide a safe environment for all children and staff attending the centre. It was identified during an Occupational Health and Safety review of the centre that the holding of large amounts of cash at the centre may present a safety and security risk to the centre, or to staff involved in banking of cash deposits.

For these reasons any deviation from the above payment methods will not be accepted. 

Links to other Meruka Child Care Co-operative Policies and Procedures

· Excursion and Service Events Policy 

· Fees and Levies Policy

· Enrolment of Children Policy

· Incursion Policy 

Referenced National Quality Standards
· Quality Area 7 - Leadership & Service Management
· 7.3 
Management & administrative systems enable the effective provision of a quality service.
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